
Item C1
Presentation of Certificates of Appreciation for K-9 Unit 
Contributions
The Mayor and City Council will recognize the following people for their tremendous 
contributions to the Police K-9 Unit: Hugh Minor, Fonner Park; Dr. James Kimbrough, 
D.V.M.; Kevin Woodward, Woodward Construction; Lieutenant Mike Kerby and Trooper 
Buck Duis, Nebraska State Patrol; and Larry Wilhemi, Husker Harvest Days. 

The Mayor will introduce Police Officer Rick Ehlers and Police Dog "Framis" and Police 
Officer Rita Hemmer and Police Dog "Casey".
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